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Don't take my avgas away. You will be risking peoples lives for a small trade off of leaded gas. Although my small
airplane is certified for mogas, it is proven that mogas is not as safe as avgas for flying. Forcing people to either give
up flying or use an unsafe fuel is irresponsible at best and lethal at its worst.

Additionally, if you force General aviation owners to get rid of their planes because it's unsafe or they don't have
fuel, airports will lose out on the taxes they benefit from the sale of avgas and landing fees. This will add additional
costs to all taxpayers and possible result in airport closures.

Richard Renfro-pilot/aircraft owner
342 Meadowbrook Dr
Central Point, Or
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